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Thursday 29th June 2017 – Additional news 

Dear Parents and Carers,         
 
It has been a particularly busy few weeks with carnivals, discos, excursions, luncheons, and so many other 
successful events and activities taking place in the lead up to the school holidays. The children have all had some 
wonderful and important experiences this term but we’re sure everyone will enjoy the break. In the meantime, we 
have a number of items of school business to send home for your review or action. Please check to be sure you 
receive all the attachments listed below: 
 

 Payment plan notes for Great Aussie Bush Camp (Years 2-6)  

 Semester One Student Reports (all students) 

 School Photos (for those who ordered). For anyone that missed the ordering deadline, don’t panic, you 

haven’t miss out! We will be sending home notes during the first week of Term 3 to allow for additional 

orders and these photos will be received back at the end of August or early September. 

Canteen hours of operation:   Please note that the P & C Canteen WILL BE OPEN tomorrow (Friday 30 June) but will 

be closed for the first week in Term 3. Wednesday and Friday operations will resume from Week 2. 

P & C Cook Book Fundraiser:   Recently a note was sent home requesting recipe contributions of the Mount George 

Public School Cook Book. This book is being put together by the wonderful members of the P & C to offer for sale 

at the upcoming Back to Mount George Festival at the end of August in order to help fund the Great Aussie Bush 

Camp. To allow enough time for publication, the P & C will need to receive your recipes (and photos if submitting 

any) by the end of the first week of Term 3. Thank you. 

Welcome to student teacher, Miss Layne Ross:   We will be joined by a student teacher from the University of 

Newcastle for the duration of Term 3. Miss Ross, who will be familiar to the children from her introduction day 

earlier this week, will be sitting in with Mr Falla on Cedar Class as part of her training. Welcome Miss Ross! 

Term 2 School Calendar 2017 
Week 10   

Friday - Library 

  - Canteen OPEN 

End of Term 2 - School Holidays Monday 3 July to Friday 14 July 

    

Term 3 School Calendar 2017 
Week 1 

Monday 17 July - Staff Development Day. School CLOSED. 

Tuesday 18 July - School resumes. 

  - Dollarmites student banking - send in bank books 

Wednesday 19 July - Canteen CLOSED 

Thursday 20 July - SAKG Program ** Kitchen and garden volunteers wanted ** 

Friday 21 July - Canteen CLOSED 

    

 


